
 

 

We are asking that all supplies are at the Agape Flights' hangar by Thursday, 
September, 12, 2019.

 (updated September 9, 2019)

 Battery operated sawzalls (metal and wood blades for these also needed) 

 Sledgehammers 

 Pickaxes 

 Chainsaws 

THANK YOU!! 

 

 

 

 

*Accepted items are updated as we assess what we currently have and what our mission 

partners on the ground in the Bahamas communicate as the greatest needs at the time. 

 

http://www.agapeflights.com/

